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Alexander Gunyon

From: rosalind Brown 
Sent: 29 May 2024 14:40
To: Consultations
Subject: OBJECTION TO POLICY W4 LAND AT BROOKLANDS FARM 

Categories: Blue category
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--Email From External Account-- 
 
I am writing to you today to strongly object to the proposals for development on Brooklands Farm Whitstable. 
 
My reasons are: 
To protect Greenland & wildlife first and foremost. Whitstable is already under threat from burst water mains & 
sewerage, eg currently 3 burst mains in Chestfield Road, which is in very close proximity to the proposed site. 
 
Whitstable has already expanded beyond its means and infrastructure, eg doctors surgeries, secondary and primary 
schools, local emergency services, all of which, I believe, are at capacity. 
 
The volume of cars will increase leading to more damage to highways ie potholes. Air quality and pollution will 
significantly increase with an estimated 2,000-3,000 more vehicles. 
 
I have lived in Whitstable all of my life, and have a business in the town, and I have to say that Whitstable has been 
spoilt by expanding urbanisation. 
 
Whitstable residents must be heard and listened too, this proposal should be refused. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my objections. 
 
Regards 
Rosalind Brown 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




